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Eco, Debbie

From: Valerie Carson <valerietcarson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 10:59 PM
To: Contact Council; Nehring, Nate; Dunn, Megan; Mead, Jared; Low, Sam; Wright, Stephanie; 

Countryman, Ryan
Subject: August 31st Planning and Community Development Committee Meeting

   

CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.  

Snohomish County Council and Mr. Countryman,  
 
Thank you for your diligent work in Motion 21-297, referring proposed code revisions relating to detached 
accessory dwelling units in rural and resource areas to the Department of Planning and Development Services 
and Snohomish County Planning Commission. Thank you for the research done by the staff and application of 
great evidence based findings.  
 
Your hard work does not go unnoticed and my family and I greatly appreciate everything you're doing to help 
enrich our community while maintaining our property rights. We look forward to the proposed code revision and 
pray it'll be a smooth process for everyone. 
 
Thank you again! 
 
Valerie Carson (and family) 
Snohomish County Resident  


